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I’m writing to encourage you to better preserve our state forests and protect wildlife 

by opposing HB 3103.  

 

This bill’s emphasis on timber harvests takes away from the State Forest Habitat 

Conservation Plan and could harm both endangered species like murrelets or 

salmonids. Further the state needs to consider how this bill would impact climate 

change efforts by removing carbon sinks and storage. 

 

I urge you to say no to HB 3013. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 


